
2025 SPONSORSHIP GUIDE

 Springtime Soiree 
April 26, 2025 

Superhero Run
June 22, 2025

Annual Luncheon 

Cherry Blossom $5,000

Caped Crusader $750

Avengers $1,500

Trusty Sidekick $500

Justice League $3,000

Gold Sponsor $2,500

Bronze Sponsor $500

Silver Sponsor $1,000

Presenting Sponsor $5,000

Complimentary 5 person
team 
Banner signage at event
Verbal recognition at event
Logo on promotional
materials, 
 website & social media
Vendor booth at event 

Banner signage at event
Listing on promotional
materials, website & social
media
Vendor booth at event

   *banner provided by business

Complimentary 10 person team 
Banner signage at event
Verbal recognition at event
Logo on promotional materials, 
 website & social media
Vendor booth at event

Complimentary 8 person team 
Banner signage at event
Verbal recognition at event
Logo on promotional materials, 
 website & social media
Vendor booth at event

Verbal & visual event
recognition
Logo placement in event
program
Logo on website & social
media

Verbal & visual event
recognition
Listing in event program
Listing on website & social
media

Verbal & visual event
recognition 
Logo placement in event
program 
Logo on promotional
materials,

      website & social media

Verbal & visual event recogntion 
Premium logo placement in
event program
Logo on promotional materials,
website & social media 

Iris $2,500

Daffodil $1,000

Tulip Table Sponsor $800 

jennifer.collins@casamarionvolunteer.org
(503) 967-6420
www.casamarionor.org

Verbal & visual event
recognition
Premium logo placement in
event program
Logo on promotional
materials, website & social
media
Complimentary table of eight

Verbal & visual event
recognition
Logo placement in event
program
Logo on promotional
materials, website & social
media
Complimentary table of eight

Verbal & visual event
recognition
Logo placement in event
program
Logo on website & social
media
Complimentary table of eight

 

Verbal & visual event
recognition
Listing in event program
Listing on CASA website
Listing on social media 
Complimentary table of
eight

mailto:jennifer.collins@casamarionvolunteer.org
http://www.casamarionor.org/

